Starfish thrower award Committee Report
11/11/2014
A call for nominations was posted to the HSLI Newsletter and List on Monday, 8/4/2014.

One nomination was received on 10/24/2014.

An award for 2014 and awards for the 2012 awardees, Roy Jones and Deborah Rhue, were commissioned from KnR awards in Springfield. Special thanks to Fran Kovach for delivering the awards.

Respectfully submitted,
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